Archived Recording of the Travel Workshop from May 19, 2015

The recording of the travel workshop that was offered by Accounts Payable on Tuesday, May 19, 2015 is now available.

To view the recording, click the link below:
View the Blackboard Collaborate recording

The link will also be posted to the Accounts Payable website for future reference.



